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Two special town events planned for December
The Hacienda Foundation, which was formed in 2006 to enhance, promote and preserve the Hacienda de las
Flores in Moraga, will hold its annual holiday faire Dec. 1-3. Faire hours on Friday will be from noon to 8
p.m., and from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday. Held at the historic site, the fundraising faire
will feature handcrafted items and gourmet foods from over 45 local artisans, as well as complimentary wine
tasting from Captain Vineyards from 6 to 8 p.m. on Friday evening, and 4 to 6 p.m. on Saturday.
Additionally, the Moraga Youth Involvement Committee will be serving hot cocoa and cookies during a
special tree lighting event with Santa at 6:30 p.m. prior to the 7 p.m. tree lighting ceremony on Thursday,
Dec. 7 in Moraga Commons Park. Attendees can participate in this annual event by donating to the Buy-a-
Bulb Fundraiser. For information, visit the Town of Moraga website at www.moraga.ca.us and enter "Buy a
Bulb" in the top right search bar.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1120/Two-special-town-events-planned-for-December.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Two special town events planned for December | Moraga


